MOTIVATION FOR DEMOLITION OF EXISTING BUILDINGS:

45, 47, AND 55 BOSHOFF STREET : ERF 9921 : PIETERMARITZBURG

As Architect of the Proposed development on the above Erf 9921 we request

On behalf of the owners, Goolam Akoo Properties (Pty) Ltd., that the necessary

Demolition Certificates be Issued based on the following reasoning :

1. Boshoff Street is a Busy Commercial Section of Pietermaritzburg and the

Current streetscape is made up of a series of adhoc building facades.

The majority of these facades have been altered to suit the Commercial

Shopping needs of the area.

2. As a result of these needs the current range of Street facades have evolved

Into semi industrial types of street frontage.

3. We propose to upgrade the development site in a more upmarket finish to

The facade using Hulabond Aluminium type panels with continuous glass

Windows – shopfronts.

4. The proposed new development will be set back the required 6 ,0 metres

As required by the Town Planning scheme which will create a more acceptable

Recessed street Elevation to suit the more upmarket Development.

5. The current older existing Buildings on Boshoff Street have been amended

Over the years virtually destroying the older character of the Street and are

Currently unacceptable in their state for the more modern day Tenant

Requirements.

6. The existing Buildings are currently constructed over the Building Line at

A different distance in each case, and accordingly as a grouping are not

Acceptable nor do they currently contribute to the urban facade.

Trusting this is sufficient motivation to allow the demolitions of the

Buildings.

YOURS FAITHFULLY

MALCOLM MCKINLAY  -  ARCHITECT 
